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Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Carter Christensen <carter.christensen@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 10:28 AM
To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: Support for Upzoning 1617U (Case 23-02)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed
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phishing@dc.gov for additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC). 
 
 
[Some people who received this message don't often get email from carter.christensen@icloud.com. Learn why this is 
important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
Hi there! 
 
I am a resident at 2517 Mozart Pl NW, just north of the proposed project on U Street. I’m emailing my support for more 
housing, for the project at scale, and for the zoning committee to approve. 
 
Thank you, 
Carter Christensen 
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